Area D Trench 4

July 18, 2002

Weekly summary II

This week was quiet amazing, because the view of the whole trench has changed. The big rocks that remained in the trench since last year have been taken out on the 16th of July (they were the biggest rocks of the tell and they had their locus number as 4070, and the surface below it became L4074). On L4074, we have found a drain- pipe, but we have destroyed the surrounding of it a bit, because we got exited and wanted to see how deep it was going and how big it was, we have destroyed the surface around it for 4cm in depth.

We decided to have the spider shots because we got more or less sure that the surface L4065 has a connection with the rocks of L4076 and L4077, so before taking out everything and keep on excavating we want to be sure to have some evidences of it. But, the spider will be set up after our day off.

